B/6/2020 Zimbra

Zimbra stevesu@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

RE: BMW Motorcycle purchase with Santa Ana Piggy Back

From : Martinez, Stephanie <SMartinez10@santa-ana.org> Tue, Jul 28, 2020 09:58 AM
Subject : RE: BMW Motorcycle purchase with Santa Ana Piggy Back &5 attachments
To : 'Steve Sudduth' <stevesu@ggcity.org>, ‘Steve Sudduth’
<stevesu@ggcity.org>
Hi Steve,

The contract is the PO you attached as reference. While it is not explicitly stated in our bid, it
is completely acceptable to the City of Santa Ana for other Cities to piggyback on our bids.
Please consider this e-mail your authorization to piggyback on our bid.

Respectfully,
Stephanie Martiney , Buyer

Finance and Management Services Agency
20 Civic Center Plaza | Santa Ana, CA 92701
T: (714)647-5468 | F: (714)647-6944 |E: SMartinez10@santa-ana.org

A 9020

| | | SANTA ANA COUNTS

From: Steve Sudduth [mailto:stevesu@ggcity.org]

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 7:40 AM

To: Martinez, Stephanie <SMartinez10@santa-ana.org>

Subject: Fwd: BMW Motorcycle purchase with Santa Ana Piggy Back

Hi Stephanie,

My name is Steve Sudduth with the City of Garden Grove's Vehicle Maintenance
Division. I received a copy of the quote and specs from a bid for the City of Santa
Ana to purchase a Police motorcycle from Irv Seaver BMW. The manager, David
Diaz, told me we could piggy-back on your contract with them. The only issue is
that it is not stated on the contract as so. If possible, could you send me a copy
of the contract along with a permission to piggy-back on the contract. I
appreciate any help you can give me on this.

Thank you,

Steve Sudduth
Public Works Supervisor
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8/6/2020 Zimbra

Vehicle Maintenance Division
¢/o Garden Grove
(714)741-5390

From: "David Diaz" <David@IrvSeaverBMW.com>

To: "Steve Sudduth" <stevesu@ggcity.org>

Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 4:16:02 PM

Subject: BMW Motorcycle purchase with Santa Ana Piggy Back

Hi Steve,

You will find attached a quote based on the most recent Santa Ana bid #20-065.

The motorcycle pricing on your quote is the same as Santa Ana the difference in overall
pricing is due to slight changes in the options, accessories and Tax from Santa Ana’s spec
bid.

The changes were based on specs provided me from a Garden Grove officer working on this
project.

Here's the message from Santa Ana Purchasing that allows a piggy back purchase;
Hi David,

Echoing what Don said last time around, while it is not explicitly stated in our bid, it is completely
acceptable to the City of Santa Ana for other Cities to piggyback on our bids.

Please consider this e-mail your authorization to communicate to the local city agency inquiring
that they have that permission.

Thanks,

Stephanie Martiney , Buyer

City of Santa Ana | Purchasing Division

20 Civic Center Plaza M-16 | Santa Ana | CA | 92701
Phone: 714-647-5468 | Fax: 714-647-6944

Please let me know how I can help you further.

Kind regards,

David Diaz

General Manager

Irv Seaver Motorcycles
607 W. Katella Ave.
Orange Ca. 92867
(714)532-3700

www.IrvSeaverBMW.com
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